
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
More than one recent election has been decided by an electoral college vote that was different than the 
national popular vote. It seems to me that the National Popular Vote initiative would at least take away 
some of the impetus to gerrymander districts. I am in favor of this. Please pass this bill without any 
amendments, voter referral or other diversion. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Alan Condit 
1085 Tierra Ct 
Woodburn, OR 97071-3461 
(503) 982-0906 
 
 

 


